
SEHS SLT Minutes 
3.1.2022 

 
The meeting commenced at 8:16am via Zoom. 
 
Copies of the February meeting minutes were emailed, reviewed and approved.  
 
Old Business  
After gathering feedback from their department members, SLT decided not to add/adjust the 
warning bell that alerts students to get to first block.  

New Business  
Dr. Seagraves shared an update about enrollment projections for the 2022-23 school year. Our 
anticipated enrollment is 1298 students which should maintain current staffing positions within the 
school.  
 
CTE asked about the potential to return to 3 lunches this school year. With no guidance from the 
district or the health department, we cannot make that drastic move. We are considering a gradual 
move that would start with all kids back in the cafeteria for all 5 lunches that could start as early as 
next week.  
 
Jamie Davis will serve as the Teacher Working Conditions Survey school contact. The survey goes 
live March 1, but codes will be put in teachers’ hands at the March 8 faculty meeting so they don’t 
go missing.  
 
Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 
None. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:31am. 
 
The next meeting will be April 5 at 8:15am via Zoom. Jamie Davis will send meeting links later.   
 


